ANTELOPE HILLS SDA CHURCH
ANNOUNCEMENTS
Sabbath: April 5, 2025

Please direct any questions or announcements regarding our church bulletin to Wayne
Batchelor at: (925)864-0743. Please leave a voicemail or text message. Thank you!

ATTENTION MEMBERS!!: A very important Church Business Meeting is scheduled for
Wednesday, April 9, 2025 at 6:30pm here at the church. Please plan to attend.

. All Secret Sisters! There will be a Secret Sister Reveal Luncheon on April 26, 2025

following church Worship Service.

Join us for “A Walk in the Park,” April 12th/1pm, at Dry Creek Park. All are welcomed to
walk, or simply relax, sit and chat. Bring a sack lunch, water, and wear your blue
Antelope Hills T-shirt. If you need one, ask a church greeter to assist you.

There will be a plant-based potluck and food tasting demo April 19th. Bring a family
member or friend. Each guest will be entered into a drawing for a very special gift.



